From: ROOT Jenny

To: LINDER Gerald; "dhaagens@cablehuston.com"; "Crich@perkinscoie.com"; "dmisel@rejuvenation.com";

"Koprowski.Paul@epamail.epa.gov"; "matthew.criblez@portlandoregon.gov"; "mo42392@comcast.net";

"Courtney@crag.org"; "phouk@q.com"; "pwhouk@up.com"; "abaldwin@lclark.edu"

Cc: CARLOUGH Les; FELDON Leah; DOUGHTEN Ron

Subject: Division 12 rules follow-up

Date: Tuesday, March 05, 2013 4:01:50 PM

Committee Members:

Next week, we'll be sending you a revised redline of our Division 12 civil penalty rules we reviewed at our November 2012 meeting. Since that time, we've received additional comments and suggestions from our special spill advisory committee and others within our agency. We would like to set a time for a final follow-up meeting to discuss what we've done with your comments and suggestions and also get your thoughts on the new changes suggested since then. We would like to schedule a half-day meeting in the week of April 1 or on April 8 or 9. Please open the attached scheduling "Doodlebug" at this link http://www.doodle.com/fe85ai5tuu825ufu and let us know your availability. We will try to make it convenient to as many as possible.

Best Regards,

Jenny Root
Environmental Law Specialist
Oregon Dept. of Environmental Quality
503-229-5874